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  Letter dated 17 December 2017 from the Permanent Representative 

of Turkey to the United Nations addressed to the President of the 

Security Council 
 

 

 With reference to the note verbale dated 14 December 2017 from the Permanent 

Observer Mission of the Organization of Islamic Cooperation to the United Nations, 

I would like to express that Turkey, as Chair of the Organization of Islamic 

Cooperation summit, fully endorses and supports the draft resolution (S/2017/1060), 

to be voted on at the Security Council on 18 December 2017 under the item “The 

situation in the Middle East, including the Palestinian question”, and calls upon the 

Security Council to adopt it. 

 I should be grateful if the present letter could be circulated as a document of the 

Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Feridun H. Sinirlioğlu 

Permanent Representative 

 

https://undocs.org/S/2017/1060

